
Mr. Oscar E. Monnig, 
Fort worth, Texas. 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

Junction, Texas. 
~eptember 8, 1938. 

I trust that you will pardon my delay 
in writing you. I appreciated your letter confirming 
our agreement as to the fragment of the meteorite, 
and your frank discussion of the matter when you were 
here, .and I will give you 'first chance' in the event 
of other offers. 

I have found some other specimens that 
may be worth while. I am not quite sure that I have 
found the one of which I told you, and have not had e.11 
opportunity to locate all of my collection of rock. 

I have been think ne over the different 
localities in which I may have found specimens, and by 
the 'process of elimination', I may be able to locate 
the place where I found the specimen you have. 

ttave talked witn a few of the older 
residents who remember the meteorite of 1917, and they 
confirm my statement to you. 

I will keep a look- out for anything 
that might be of interest to you, and will b0 glad to 
see you when you come this way. 

Yours sincerely, 


